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NOTE FROM THE COORDINATOR OF THE ALADI GROUP REQUESTING POSTPONEMENT OF THE SPECIAL MEETING OF THE PERMANENT COUNCIL SCHEDULED FOR NOVEMBER 11, 2010

REPUBLIC OF ECUADOR

PERMANENT MISSION OF ECUADOR
TO THE

ORGANIZATION OF AMERICAN STATES

Ministry of Foreign Affairs,
Trade and Integration
His Excellency,
Joaquín Maza

Ambassador, Permanent Representative of El Salvador

  to the Organization of American States
Chair of the Permanent Council
Washington, D.C.

Excellency: 

I have the honor to address Your Excellency, in my capacity as Coordinator of the ALADI Group, to request, on behalf of the Group, that the meeting of the Permanent Council convened for today at 4:00 p.m. be postponed until tomorrow to allow for further high-level talks aimed at finding a solution to the situation involving the Republics of Costa Rica and Nicaragua.

María Isabel Salvador


Permanent Representative of Ecuador to the OAS

Coordinator of the ALADI Group
Washington, D.C., November 11, 2010
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